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Hi Mark, 

 

Would you please alert the ALRC members that the Marquette 

Neighborhood Association Board has voted unanimously in support of the 

liquor license as submitted by Jonathan Reske (Agent Brian Haltinner, file 

#35352) for the establishments at 829 Est Washington Avenue. 

Please let me know if you or the committee has any questions of concerns.  

Thank you. 

Michael Jacob 

MNA Board President 

 

https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=1893997&GUID=12FB889D-D599-45CF-B54E-8B1B0EB51346&Options=ID%7C&Search=35352

